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Dear Delaware River Basin folks, please, give up on the notion of using water from the Delaware
River to support hydrofracturing elsewhere, and dumping fracking's hazardous waste water back
into the Delaware. What a poor idea! How can you agree to support a ban on fracking in the river
basin, and then propose to use up its water and pollute it with fracking waste? That seems the height
of hypocrisy. Delaware River Keepers will have sent you lots of supporting information on the
possible effects of such usage; please heed it. No need for "fracked" natural gas can outweigh the
whole basin's need for clean and flowing water.
 


